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Dear Parents and Candidates in Year 2, 
Welcome to Year 2 on your Confirmation journey. This year we will be collaborating with the parishes of St. Mary’s, St. Mary and Martha, and Our Lady of Snow on Confirmation. 
It is our hope to strengthen our program and provide you with instruction to not only prepare you for confirmation but create a life long learner and follower of Jesus Christ. 
This year, Year 2 classes will take place at St. Mary’s from September 15, 2024 to February with the group returning to Sacred Heart in March and April, 2025 as we prepare for Confirmation in April/May of 2025. The Catechists will be Christie Blaisdell and Brad Salmon. Ms. Blaisdell   also works with the High School Youth Group. We know you will enjoy working with the Year 2 team. 
The program will meet on Sundays, once a month from 9:00am to 10:30am in the hall at St. Mary’s. Program dates are: 9/15, 10/6, 11/2 Retreat at St. Francis, 12/1/24, 1/5, and 2/6/25.
We will return to Sacred Heart for the March meeting 3/16/25and Final Retreat April 5/25. A schedule can be found on the back of this letter.        
Confirmation will be in April or May. We will not receive notification of the location and date until around February 2025. 
Registration is $30 and should be mailed to St. Mary’s at the address on the registration. If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact me. Even though the candidates will be at St. Mary’s, they will still be apart of our program and I will be able to assist you. 
God Bless, Barbara Quinn, Coordinator of Faith Formation 
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